
 
 
 
 

                                 
                            
       

 
HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Inspire Achieve Celebrate 
 

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 
E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk   
Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman  

 

9th September 2022 

Governing Board Vacancy 

Dear parents, 

We currently have vacancies on our Dove Federation Governing Board. We would welcome 
interest from parents who would like to play a part in supporting the management of the school 
and being a part of the decision making. You are expected to attend around six meetings over 
the academic year. These are held in the evening at Heath Fields or Church Broughton. You 
are also welcome to make visits into school to look at an aspect of the schools work and how 
this is impacting upon the school and its children. 

If you would like to be considered as a governor then, in the first instance, please email your 
expression of interest to admin@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk If you would like any further 
information about the role then please do not hesitate to contact me via phone or email and I 
will happily discuss the role of a governor with you. 

 

Regards, 

Mark Whyman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
http://www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk

